Dear parents of SACA students,

I'm sure you feel the same way - 2015 is moving right along! It will only
be a few weeks until Spring Break, and just a few more before this school year
will be ending.

So, before more days go by, we want to inform you of a change in
tuition. After prayerful consideration, the Board decided to implement a 5%
increase in tuition. This is only the second raise of tuition in the history of the
Academy. The Board works very hard to keep tuition affordable, but we all
know prices are on the rise.

In an effort to help our parents adjust to the change, we will be offering
current tuition prices from March 16 through April 3. This time is Closed
Enrollment for SACA students and siblings who plan to attend the 2015-16
school year. This tuition price is only available for this year; next year, every
one will pay the new tuition prices. Open Enrollment will begin April 6;
beginning on that day the new tuition prices will be in effect. Registration
prices will be half price ($50 per student) until May 22 (last day of school).

Scholarships are still available. If you plan to apply for financial
assistance, you may pick up the scholarship forms beginning March 1.

Remember, if you refer a family to SACA and they enroll, you receive a
$100 discount on your tuition.

To refresh your memory:

Current tuition prices New tuition prices
Pre-K - $3,200 Pre-K - $3,360
Kinder - 5 - $3,800 Kinder - 5 - $3,990
6™ - 12" - $3,900 6™ - 12 - $4,095

If you have any questions, please call the office (651-8363). We want to

make this as easy as possible for everyone.






